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COVID-19 vaccine eligibility expanded to everyone over 16 
 
 
Anyone 16 years of age and older is now eligible for COVID-19 
vaccination. The Postal Service encourages all employees who wish 
to get vaccinated to do so. According to the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), widespread vaccination is a critical 
tool to help stop the spread of the pandemic. 
 
Effective immediately, every state in the U.S. has opened enrollment 
to all citizens over the age of 16. To assist people who are interested 
in receiving a COVID-19 vaccine, the CDC has adopted a new tool.   
 
VaccineFinder is a free service that allows users to search for 
locations that offer vaccinations and have appointments available. 
The CDC works with partners such as clinics, pharmacies and health 
departments to provide accurate and up-to-date information about 
vaccination services.  
 
The data in VaccineFinder is updated daily and the service is 
available online at vaccinefinder.org. 
 
Thank you for listening and stay safe. 
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